Careers sub-committee Annual Report 2020 - 2021
Update from Phil:

Collaboration with CII HQ and Kendal for Lancaster Uni Webinar.
Collaboration with CII HQ and Manchester CII for Manchester Met Uni Webinar.
Making stronger links with BIBA for a future stand share/webinar

                 	Supported several further webinar events on the CII careers fair tour including :
University of Cumbria.
		Careers Webinar with University of Bolton
Supporting additional events with Salford and Manchester Met. including collaboration with the PFS on events.
University of Bolton has a strong Islamic finance specialism that could be useful for future collaboration on a CPD session for an introduction to takaful principles.
Strong promotion on Linkedin by CII HQ of these sessions.
		
Email received from Vivine at CII HQ thanking us for our support this year and introducing CII HQ to Lancaster Uni, Salford, and Manchester Met
The President has been impressed with the sub-committee, how they have embraced the world of the Webinar, more voice across the region.  If anyone is interested in getting involved – sit on a on panel, interaction with students and ends with a Q&A session 

2021 Schedule :	Manchester Met and Salford University webinar already in the schedule
Suggestion for next year include promoting careers to sixth form’s
and schools again 
· Update from Paul Greenwood:

· Advised there are two panel bootcamps scheduled for Manchester and Bolton on 12th and 13th April, this will take a similar format to Webinars.  If anyone can spare an hour of their time to sit on the panel it would be greatly appreciated, please contact Paul.

· Supporting Kendal/Lancaster has been greatly appreciated

· Start next week putting together material for 6th Forms to promote the industry in light of catching leavers in June/July

A big thank you to Paul Greenwood and everyone who ran or assisted in a careers event in 2020/21 and look forward to a successful year ahead.
Phil Roath/Paul Greenwood
